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CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF FIJI 

NOTICE TO ALL AVIATION STAKEHOLDERS 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji (CAAF) is seeking industry feedback on amendments to the Standards Document - Air Traffic 

Services (SD-ATS). 

The amendments to the Standards Document - ATS align with the latest provisions of ICAO Annex 11 Air Traffic Services, including 

Amendment 53.  

Amendment 53 to Annex 11 relates to the following: 

1) Amend Standards and Recommended Practices (SARPs) concerning the implementation of the Global Aeronautical Distress 

and Safety System (GADSS) concept; and 

2) Amend the definitions of “flight plan” and “current flight plan” as a consequence of initial implementation of the flight and flow 

— information for a collaborative environment (FF-ICE) services.  

This applicability date for this amendment is 15 February 2025. 

We invite your participation in a 2-week consultation process ending 15 October 2024. Please submit your feedback using Form 
QA109 to the Standards & Compliance Department via email to compliance@caaf.org.fj . The Effective date for this amendment is 
15 December 2024. 
 
The draft Standards Document - SAR can be accessed via https://caaf.org.fj/industry-consultation-process/consultation  

We appreciate your contribution to improving aviation safety and security in Fiji. 
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